
Committee meeting June 3
rd

 

Benbow 8pm start. 

 

 

Present – Diane, Stu, Jason, Craig, Nathan, Mandi, Louise, Helen (u6 rep) 

 

Apologies –  

 

1/ Subscriptions 

The Committee asked if all coaches could supply squad lists and a list of 

players they wish to register so Jason could keep track off which players 

had paid, and which players were yet to pay. 

 

2/ U8s Bank Account 

The Treasurer had previously asked someone to look at the accounts he 

had produced for the U8s whilst the club funds were in their accounts last 

year.  Stu has looked at the books,  but still cannot find the £370 Jason 

had stated was the discrepancy.  It was agreed to hand the accounts to 

Samantha Lighthowler as discussed at the AGM. 

 

3/ Football Foundation Goalposts 

Stu has received 2 sets (4 goals) of 12x6 goalposts bought with the help 

of a grant from the Football Foundation.  Sean Byrne is to store one set 

and Stu the other.  These goalposts were purchased to replace damaged 

goalposts currently stored in the changing rooms at Hills Lane. 

 

4/ Wheatley Wanderers sign appeal 

The application and the appeal for a sign to be erected at Hills Lane have 

both been refused by DMBC.  The Committee agreed not to pursue any 

future interest in the sign but to look into possible taupoline signs that 

Jason has offered to price up.  The U11s will also require one of these 

banners if the Committee decide to go ahead and purchase them. 

 

 



5/ U11s pitch 

The Current U10s, Septembers U11s, will be playing on the Intake field 

on Sandringham Road Intake.  There are toilets available and a storage 

container for goalposts and equipment. 

 

6/ Tournament 

Jason submitted a list of teams that have paid for our tournament, and the 

Committee have asked all coaches to chase up any teams yet to pay.  A 

gas BBQ has been offered to cook on at the tournament, and at the 

moment there are just a few more things to arrange.  Still require teams to 

volunteer to run the tombola stall and help with refereeing. 

 

7/ Stainforth Dog Track 

Stu has received the invoice for 100 tickets and will purchase them 

shortly.  Tickets will be available to anyone for £1 each. 

 

8/ U6s 

Stu and Craig informed those present that several rumours had been 

circulated about the U6s coach.  Stu and Craig have looked into the 

rumours and Nathan gave the Committee his own explanation.  Helen 

informed the Committee Nathan was well liked by all the parents and got 

on brilliantly with the children.  The Committee saw no reasons why 

Nathan couldn’t continue to coach the U6s.  Stu to look into possibly 3 

parents doing the level 1 coaching course, 1 to assist Nathan, and 2 more 

to run a possible ‘B’ team at U8 level. 

 

9/ A.O.B 

It was put forward that a vote would be taken on Nathan Teale becoming 

an Honourary Member of WWJFC.  This vote was unanimous. Nathan 

Teale is now an Honourary Member. 

 

 

Tournament Meeting - 24
th
 June 8pm Benbow. 

Committee Meeting  - 8th July 8pm Benbow. 


